
The Nature Conservancy 
International Program

Four East Loudoun Street 
Leesburg Virginia 22075 

703 777-2680

September 21, 1982

Mr. Eliot Porter
Route 4, Box 33
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Porter:

Spencer Beebe has asked me to send you the attached information 
regarding the Costa Rica boat trip caning up in February 1983. 
He will be getting in touch with you by phone in the next 
couple of weeks to discuss it further.

Sincerely,

■Bonilla
i^éld Representative

EBB/jmr

Enel.


